

THE GARDEN CITY HOTEL

Long Island's Leading Hotel Since 1874

NASSER SAMMAN General Manager

February 12, 2008

Mr. Thorsten Buehrmann President Seven Stars and Stripes P.O. Box 5044 Montauk, NY 11954

Dear Thorsten,

The Garden City Hotel is delighted with the awareness created by the Seven Stars and Stripes Award. We have already received several reservations and inquiries since our award.

The hotels, restaurants and other luxury services reviewed by the Steven Stars and Stripes staff are considered to be the best in the world and we are honored to be regarded as one. We value our relationship with Seven Stars and Stripes and it is extremely important to us to maintain it.

Best regards,

Nasser Samman General Manager

NS/ff

